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Professor Zengjian  Lou, 

Department of Mathematics, 

College of Mathematics and Computer Science， 

Shantou University, 

5 Cuifeng Road, Shantou, Guangdong 51582,  

P. R. CHINA 

 

Dear Professor Lou,  

I wish to invite you to visit me at the School of Mathematical Sciences, University of 

Nottingham from 19th to 23rd of August, 2024 for academic exchange, and for potential 

collaboration in the area of harmonic analysis and its applications to the calculus of 

variations. I understand that the cost of this visit, including travel, accommodation and 

expenses will be covered by your own research fund. I will make a request to the School to 

provide you with office space, internet access and other facilities during your visit.  

I am looking forward to seeing you in Nottingham in August this year!  

 

With Best Wishes,  

Kewei Zhang 
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